
TOWN OF PERDIDO BEACH

PLANNING COMMISSION

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

PBZ2024-001

May 06, 2024

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held by the Town of
Perdido Beach Planning Commission on Monday, May 06, 2024 beginning
at 6:30 p.m. at the Al Thompson Community Center 9212 County Road 97,
Perdido Beach, Alabama. The Planning Commission will consider David
Sanderson’s rezoning application.

1. Hear rezoning application from David Sanderson

● Parcel ID 63-03-07-0-000-011-000

Lots 12-24 Unit 2 on Perdido Vista Dr from RA(Rural

Agriculture) to R-2 Single Family District

The public is invited to attend this public hearing to voice an opinion for or

against the rezoning application. Written comments should be addressed to:

Christi Stitt, Town Clerk

clerk@townofperdidobeach.org

251-962-2200

NOTICE GIVEN THIS 30th day of April 2024


